
Hello students and families, 
 

My name is Miss Montana and I will be your sixth-grade teacher this 
school year! I am so excited to return to Butler, not only after my time in fifth-
grade last year, but as some of you know, I was once a Butler Bear myself! I am 
eager to get to know you and help you grow as learners! 

 
Since graduating from West Chester University, I have spent my time in 

the Central Bucks School District community, working with students of all 
grade levels and abilities. Sixth grade has a special place in my heart as this is 
the year I looked forward to most as a Butler Bear. In sixth grade, there are 
exciting team-building experiences, many opportunities to develop both your 
academic and extracurricular skills, and new challenges to navigate. 

 
I look forward to developing strong relationships with you to support 

your journey through sixth grade. During the first few days in class, we will 
spend time getting to know one another, participating in community 
building activities, establishing classroom goals, and modeling appropriate 
routines and procedures. On the first day of school, please bring a picture of 
your family or loved ones and an independent reading book. 

 
I value an open line of communication between myself, the students, 

and their families, so please do not hesitate to reach out with any questions, 
concerns, or updates. My goal is to work together to ensure a successful and 
enjoyable school year for all. Please stay tuned for upcoming events, important 
dates, and opportunities to get involved. I look forward to an amazing school 
year and cannot wait to meet you all! 

 
 

Sincerely,  
 
Miss Montana 
hmontana@cbsd.org 
 

 

mailto:hmontana@cbsd.org

